
                                  Chamberlin Free Public Library

                                      Board of Trustees Meeting 

                                               June 13, 2022


Present:  Charles Brault, Paula Miller, Lauren Pashayan,

                Debra Spratt, Diane Steel, Judy Wilkins


The Treasurer’s report was reviewed.  Noted were donations

totaling $530 in memory of Adam Mueller.

The checking account total is $36,000.  The special account of

$4000 includes the Adam Mueller donations.


May circulation was less than in April because of holiday closings.


The Summer Reading Program will set up outside as is possible.  Tent 
use will be available.  The focus title is Oceans of Possibilities.  Inside 
programs will be considered.  


Two new book trucks have been received to move library contents

throughout the library.


Consideration is being given to find a library trustee to replace Adam 
Mueller.


The meeting was adjourned.  

Further meetings will be held on Wednesday evenings.

The next meeting will be held on AUGUST 10, at 6:30 pm.


Respectfully submitted,

Judy Wilkins,

Secretary



